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voices Annual fundraising drive helps us serve you better

Voices of September 11th is in the midst of our annual fundraising drive, and we need your help! Your contribution will be applied to our operating budget for 2006. Nearly 5 years after 9/11, VOICES is an evolving organization. We continue our mission of providing mental health services and special events for all those impacted by 9/11. Our website receives over 3 million hits per year – so we are a clearinghouse of information and resources internationally. In addition, we continue our advocacy work to promote implementation of the 9/11 Commission recommendations to ensure comprehensive strategies for preparedness and response at the federal, state and local levels. Finally, our Building Bridges initiative reaches out internationally to promote understanding, tolerance and acceptance. Click here to read VOICES updated 2006 brochure to learn more about the work we are doing. Click here to donate today. Thank you in advance for your support!

An announcement on Dna technology from the nyc medical examiner

New techniques re-open identification progress

The New York City Medical Examiner’s office announced this week that new DNA extraction technology will allow them to continue identifying remains recovered from the WTC site. VOICES has been asked to distribute a letter from Medical Examiner Dr. Charles Hirsch with information on the new DNA technology and what it means for 9/11 families. Click here to read the letter. We are also distributing a printable form for family members to complete, requesting whether or not they wish to be informed if remains of their loved one are identified in the future. Click here to download the form. Completed forms should be sent to the Medical Examiner’s Office at the address printed on the form.

As a reminder, VOICES mental health professionals and dedicated staff are here to help you through this emotional process. You can reach us Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. by calling our office at (866) 505-3911, or (203) 966-3911. After hours, please leave a message with contact information and we will return your call during the next business day. In addition, you can send us an e-mail at info@voicesofsept11.org.


Save the date: conference for "forgotten victims of 9/11"

January 28, 2006 

A Conference Dedicated Toward Identifying Issues And Developing Solutions To Problems Still Faced By The Unsung Heroes of 9/11: Responders, Clean-Up, Rescue and Recovery Workers.

Time: 9:00 am to 3:00 pm

Place: Suffolk County Community College, Brentwood Campus 

Contact: Jonathan F. Sferazo, 631-423-0277, email: LenaJohn@optonline.net

More information and a mail-in registration form is available in a printable flyer for the event. Click to download page one and page two of the flyer.
